
5. WINCHESTER STREET - KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 

Officer responsible Author 

City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Area Engineer Fendalton, DDI 372-2724  

Corporate Plan Output:  2001/2002 Capital Works Programme 
 
 The purpose of this report is to request that the Board approve the separately circulated 

publicity plan for the renewal of the kerb and channel in Winchester Street between Rugby 
Street and Andover Street for distribution. 

 
 BACKGROUND 

 
 Winchester Street is on the capital works programme to have its kerb and dish channel 

renewed from Rugby to Andover Streets on the eastern side in the 2001/2002 financial year. 
Overhead services in this section of the road shall be undergrounded before construction work 
is started as budgeted for by the Environmental Policy and Planning Unit. 

 
 The residents have been surveyed and their feedback has been incorporated in the design, 

except for speed humps (requested by 11 with 3 against) which are not recommended for this 
section of the street because it is a bus route. 

 
 An amount of  $120,000 has been budgeted for the work and the estimated cost of this 

proposal is $98,000. 
 

 Recommendation: That the publicity plan showing the location of the proposed kerb and 
channel and associated works in Winchester Street be distributed for 
public comment. 

 
 Chairman’s  
 Recommendation:  That the foregoing recommendation be adopted. 


